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Following information published earlier this morning by Le Figaro, which are not 

issued from the Conseil de la concurrence, the Conseil confirms the existence 

of a case currently under investigation concerning the sector of toys. A decision 

should be reached by the end of the year.

According to the usual practice, the Conseil may not make any comment on this 

case file.
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